
 

Undergraduate Medical Education Program 

UGME Breaches of Professionalism Form 

Approved by: Undergraduate Medical Education Curriculum Committee; Faculty Council 
Application/Scope:  
Approved Date: May 26 2011 (UMECC); June 21 2011 (Faculty Council) 
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This form can be completed by any person in contact with a medical student in any official capacity, 
including faculty, staff, allied health, patients, students and community members. The purpose of this 
form is to initiate a meeting between a medical student and the Associate Dean, Undergraduate Medical 
Education. 

 

Student Name (Please Print): 
 

Date event occurred: 
 

 

A medical student of Dalhousie University Faculty of Medicine is expected to live by the tenets of the  
Faculty of Medicine Professionalism Policy and demonstrate in her/his behaviours as a medical student: 
a) Respect for others; b) Honesty and integrity; c) Compassion and empathy; d) Duty and responsibility. 

In my opinion, the student named above has demonstrated behaviour(s) that fall below the expected 
standards of professionalism of our Faculty of Medicine, as indicated during the event described below: 
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This event was discussed with the student (check one):  YES              NO 

Form completed by (please print): 
  

Title (if applicable): 

  

Contact Information (if further 
details required: 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

This form should be sent in confidence to: 

 

Associate Dean 
Undergraduate Medical Education, Faculty of Medicine, Dalhousie University 

Room C-125, 5849 University Avenue 
Dalhousie University, PO Box 15000 

Halifax NS, B3H 4R2 
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